
Devonport Royal Dockyard has been supporting the Royal Navy since the 16th Century.
With the size and shape of the modern Royal Navy changing, and with new ships and 
submarines planned, the site is rolling out a programme of significant system and 
infrastructure upgrades.
This programme will encompass all aspects of the dockyard, from large civils projects 
through to minor systems upgrades, and everything in between!
Devonport Royal Dockyard Limited (DRDL) is seeking Contractors of all sizes and specialties 
to join a Framework of Contractors for the works in support of the Major Infrastructure 
Programme.
This Framework will be used to provide packages of work to participants based on
suitability for the job. In order to do this, there must be Pre-Qualification and due diligence 
completed by DRDL to get the right Contractors on the right Framework.
This provides exciting opportunities for the City of Plymouth, the surrounding areas and, in 
particular, small and medium enterprises, to play a part in developing a dockyard that is 
truly fit for the future.

Contractors with a capability in the following areas are required:

Mechanical & Electrical 
Lot 1     £0-£2m
Lot 2     £2+m

Major Projects - Building & Civil 
Lot 1     £0-2m
Lot 2     £2+m

To register your interest in bidding for one of our Framework Agreements please 
email your contact details to MIPCommercial@babcockinternational.com stating 
which framework/Lot you wish to be considered for by the above deadline.

Devonport Royal Dockyard   Construction Framework 
reply by
End of Business - Wednesday 20th July
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